
The Town of Luther is currently seeking a candidate for the position of Municipal Judge. Municipal Court is currently held twice monthly, at 9:30 AM on the first and third Wednesdays. Interested persons should email a letter of interest and resume or curriculum vitae to office@townoflutherok.com no later than January 11, 2021.

